
 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Families 

 

International Day 

This will take place on Tuesday 24th June. We would love the children to come dressed in the 

national costume of their country or with an international theme. 

They will take part in fun activities in classrooms during the day. 

 

In the afternoon, parents will be invited into school to watch the ‘International Day Parade’ 

which will take place at 2.30. 

 

Parents will then be able to collect their children and visit the food tables to sample 

international dishes! 

 

Food 

As every year, we rely on our wonderful families to bring in food from their country.  

We very much hope you will do the same this year! Please ensure all dishes are labelled with 

FULL INGREDIENTS as we have several allergies in school. 

If you are bringing food, please come to school at 2pm, if you are able, to set up a table for 

your dish. If you’re not able to, please give your dish to your child’s class teacher in the 

morning.  

 

We look forward to celebrating with you all. 

 

Seaside Day 

On Wednesday 2nd July, we are having our very own Seaside Day in school! We will send 

further details nearer the time but would like to ask if anyone would be willing to donate 

paddling pools, bags of sand or sand toys. If you are able to help us, please see Mrs. Jones or 

your child’s class teacher. 

Seaside day will be followed by our Summer Fayre. 

 

Thank you for your support, as always, 

                   J. Jones 
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